
Threats vs JFK - Miami; the 11/18/63 trip there 	BY 4/17/17 

Another of the recently released Secret Service records is the 12/30/63 report 
of S.A.Ernest I. Aragon, approved by SLC John A. Marshall, not in a JFK assassination►  
file from the number (1-16-602.111). The subject is this visit. 

I have addressed this earlier, I think in writing back to SS about this. 

All the possible incidents reported by Aragon were eliminated and were not the basis 
for any change in plans. 

In this there is no reference to the Milteer-Somersett tape. Or file, NSRP- 
MiaMi tape.) 	. 

Yet it is over the lilteer threat, taped by the Miami police, that the motorcade 
was cancelled. 

The Miami police g ave both FBI and Secret Service dubs of the taje. 

The informer Somersett was also an FBI informer, interviewed promptly after the 
assassination. 

Throughout this report there are names that were subject to withholding because 
of what was said, like embarrassing the President. Bone was withheld. 


